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Facilities Plan Underway for Village Hall

Village of Summit, April 15, 2014 — The Village of Summit began work with Bray Architects
to identify the next best course of action to remedy the space needs and lack of efficiencies in the
existing Village Hall.

On March 6 the Village Board voted 4-0 at to hire Bray after conducting interviews with several
architectural firms late February, 2014. Bray has extensive experience in the master planning and
design of municipal projects that include Police, Fire, EMS and City/Village Halls. During last
fall’s budget discussions the Board voted to set aside $150,000 for the project in October of
2013,

The project began with a kick-off meeting held with planners from Bray and Village staff,
including the Administrator, Police Chief, Highway Director, Village Clerk and Village
Treasurer. Future meetings will also include Village Board representatives.

The objective of the project is to create a Facility and Cost Analysis that results in
recommendations to rectify existing space needs either by renovating the existing building(s) or
building a new facility to house the Village Hall, Police Department and Department of Public
Works. As plans are formulated, the public will be asked to review them at various meetings or
presentations this summer and fall.

If you have any questions at all about the Village Hall renovation, please call Henry Elling,
Village Administrator at 262-367-2757. Bray Architects also have various projects identified on
their website, www,bravarch.com . '




